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08/21 14 May 2021 

 
 

TRANSLATION VENDORS NEEDED 
 

The Shire of Christmas Island is seeking expressions of interest to form a list of vendors who 
can translate English, Malay and Chinese for various Council documents as needed. If you 
are interested in joining this vendor list please email your resume including formal 
educational qualifications and any certifications for translation (such as National 
Accreditation Authority for Translators and Interpreters) to admin@shire.gov.cx by 31st May 
2021. 
 
For further information please contact Acting CEO GAN So Hon at 08 9164 8300 or email 
gan@shire.gov.cx. 
 
 
 
 
GAN So Hon 
Acting Chief Executive Officer  

 


